
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  12th September 2016 
 

Musical Theatre (Upper Prep Year 3-6) 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Musical Club will begin next week on Thursday 22nd 
September between 3.45pm and 4.45pm, and every subsequent Thursday.  
 
During these sessions, children will learn to perform by singing in chorus, singing solo, and 
learning basic dance moves to go along with their singing.  No experience is necessary.  
 
Please bring your trainers and a passion to learn.  
 
This term we will be learning and performing numbers from Matilda and Bugsy Malone.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Bowdige 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 

 
Musical Theatre Club (Upper Prep Year 3-6) Thursdays 3.45pm - 4.45pm 

 
Name of Pupil: .............................................................................  Year: ...................... 
 
I confirm that I have received notification of the above and that my son/daughter may attend 
Musical Theatre Club.  
 
I will collect of my son/daughter from school at 4.45 p.m.  
 
Signed Parent/Carer: .............................................................................  Date: ……………… 
 
Please return reply slip to Miss Bowdige. 


